
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

        Thursday 23rd January 2020 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 

 

Year 6 SATs information evening – Thursday 6th February at 6.30pm 
 

We would like to invite our year 6 parents and carers to a SATs information evening on Thursday 6th February 

at 6.30pm until approximately 7.15pm in the year 6 block.  

 

This meeting will provide useful information for you as you work with the school helping to prepare your 

child for the end of KS2 tests. We will also be showing you a maths revision guide and question book at a cost 

of £5 per pack which will be available to buy on the evening. Whilst optional we highly recommend this 

resource for your child to help prepare them for the Maths SATs papers which our children have found useful 

in previous years.  

 

There have been many changes in recent times to the KS2 assessments so even if you have had a child go 

through year 6 recently, we recommend that you join us for this informative evening. Please confirm your 

attendance by completing the slip below and returning it to the school office by Tuesday 4th February. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr D Evans    Miss S Mistry 

 

 (NB. Please do not park in the village hall car park as it is not available for our use on this occasion) 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

SATs Information Evening – Thursday 6th February at 6.30pm 
 

I / we would like to attend the SATs meeting on Thursday 6th February at 6.30pm    YES  /  NO 
 
I/we would like to buy the Maths Revision Guide and Question book       YES  /  NO 
 
I/we enclose £5.00 cash*       or        I/we will pay £5.00 cash on the evening *     (* please delete as appropriate) 
 
Child’s name………………………………………………………………………………………………………. Class……………………………… 
 
Name of parent(s)/carer(s): please print …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………..(Parent/carer) Date………………………………… 
 

Please return this completed slip to the school office by Tuesday 4th February 

 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
Fax: 01483 427852 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 


